

REC Project Minutes 2019.07.11

Attendees

- [Paul Carver](#)
- [Cristina Pauna](#)
- [Ciprian Barbu](#)
- [Ali Kerai](#)

Agenda

- Status update
- [Ciprian Barbu](#) there were a few email threads exchanged in the last days about using vMedia functionality on ThunderX2 servers.
 - Seems like we need to update the FW on the 6 servers at UNH
 - Received some useful info from [Paul Carver](#) on his work experimenting with RedFish, which I will try to use on the ARM servers